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Stan Crawford called the Meeting to order at 7:04 p.m.  

 

Present for the Board: Stan Crawford; Glen Newcombe; Martin Mlyniec; Peter Witkowski, Dave 

Goodrich 

Staff and Others Present: John Valente, Wetlands Enforcement Officer 

 

Item 1: Audience for Citizens: none.  

 

Item 2: Additions to the Agenda: none.   

 

Item 3: Approval of Minutes – Regular Meeting of December 5, 2017  

Motion: Martin Mlyniec, seconded by Peter Witkowski, to approve the Regular Meeting Minutes 

of December 5, 2017. Motion carried 4-0 

 

Item 4: Old Business: none 
Item 5: New Business: none 

Item 6: No Permit Necessary: none 

Item 7: WEO Report 
No New activity at this time. 

Item 8: Communications: none 

Item 9: Discuss and Act on any other Business:  

In depth review of Section 4 of the Zoning Regulations regarding permitted use as of right including 

discussion of ongoing timber harvest on Audubon Property and concerns of an adjacent property owner.  

WEO is following up on concerns. 

Stan Crawford suggested that the IWWA may consider merging in some way with the Conservation 

Commission in the future as they are having difficulty with finding members. WEO expressed concern 

with this stating that there may be some conflicts of interest between the two commissions; perhaps some 

members could serve on both and maintain separate meetings, concurrent on the same day. 

Item 10: Audience for Citizens: none. 

  

Item11: Adjournment 
There being no further business to come before the Agency, the meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Martin Mlyniec 

Secretary 

 

 


